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California Community Colleges Chancellor Brice W. Harris Praises 

City College of San Francisco Board of Trustees for Recent Accreditation Action  

 
SACRAMENTO, Calif. – California Community Colleges Chancellor Brice W. Harris today issued a 

statement regarding the recent actions of the City College of San Francisco Board of Trustees: 
 

“Under difficult circumstances, the board of trustees at City College of San Francisco pulled together 

and approved plans designed to address the accreditation problems confronting the college. This is 

an important step toward keeping City College open for more than 80,000 students, but more work 

remains to be done. I commend the board for its action and urge trustees to keep focused on the 

long-term stability of City College.” 

 

The California Community Colleges is the largest system of higher education in the nation. It is composed of 72 districts 

and 112 colleges serving 2.4 million students per year. Community colleges supply workforce training, basic skills courses 

in English and math, and prepare students for transfer to four-year colleges and universities. The Chancellor’s Office 

provides leadership, advocacy and support under the direction of the Board of Governors of the California Community 

Colleges. 
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